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To:   AmeriHealth Caritas Florida Providers  
 
Date:   August 30, 2021  
 
Subject:  EXTENDED THROUGH SEPTEMBER 30, 2021- COVID-19 Vaccine 

Incentive Program 
 

AmeriHealth Caritas Florida is excited to extend the COVID-19 Vaccine Incentive Program for providers to 
administer one of the available COVID-19 vaccinations to any eligible member. We are proud to partner with 

you to encourage vaccination against the COVID-19 virus. Let’s get Florida VACCINATED! 
Program details: 
 

• The vaccine incentive program HAS BEEN EXTENDED through September 30, 2021.  
• The vaccine incentive is payable to participating providers for vaccine administration of any 

AmeriHealth Caritas Florida member (eligible for the vaccine on the date of vaccine administration).  
• AmeriHealth Caritas Florida will pay an incentive of $10.00 per COVID-19 Vaccine administration 

service for each eligible member, as evidenced by a submitted claim.   
• Providers can request a report noting their assigned membership who have not received a COVID-19 

vaccine to help with outreach and scheduling for the vaccine administration by emailing the PNM 
Department at PNM_Inquiries@amerihealthcaritasfl.com 

• Only the established vaccine administration service codes billed with dates of service ranging from July 
7, 2021 to September 30, 2021 will be used to calculate and pay the incentive. 

• As required, please update the Florida SHOTS registry. 
• Incentive payments will occur three (3) months after the incentive period ends to allow for complete 

claims submission. The submission of accurate and complete claims is critical to getting the correct 
incentive payment. 

• The incentive payments are over and above the existing fee for the administration of the vaccination.  

To support your efforts, our plan is offering a $20 Wal-Mart gift card to any member who gets one COVID-19 
Vaccine dose between now and September 30, 2021.  (This member gift card offer is only available for one shot, 
even if they get more than one shot.)  After the vaccine is verified, the gift card will be mailed to the member in 
a letter as a reward for their healthy behavior. 

Are you having a COVID Vaccine Event? We would love to support you! Let us know the details at 
PNM_INQUIRES@amerihealthcaritasfl.com. 

Thank you for your continued participation in our network and your commitment to our members. If you have any 
questions, please contact your Provider Network Account Executive or call Provider Services at 1-800-617-5727 
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